
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: EdulinkOne App 
 
As you are aware, we have made change to our Management Information System (MIS), 
which we use for student and staff data. We have moved from SIMS to a system called Arbor. 
 
Now we have made the change to Arbor, EdulinkOne will no longer be used as it not linked to 
Arbor. It is important that any updates or communications are sent directly to the school, rather 
than through EdulinkOne. Any messages sent through EdulinkOne will not be received. 
 
We are currently working hard to be in a position to launch the Arbor Parent App later in the 
summer term, which will work effectively with our new Arbor MIS. 
 
In the meantime, if there are any changes to your contact details, please notify the school by 
email to the address below. 
 
If you need to contact the school, you can do so on: 
 
Telephone: 01377 253631 
Email: office@driffieldschool.org.uk  
 
You will be able to see what homework your child has received as they record this in their 
student planner. Any resources your child needs for their homework will be provided by their 
teachers. 
 
Exam entries and the exam timetable have been shared with students who are about to sit 
their GCSE and A-Level examinations, and further information about exams is also available 
on the school website. 
 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to rolling out the Arbor Parent App later in 
the summer term. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
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